Cato Community Newsletter February 2021

704-825-2946 CATOHOMES.COM



The month for love recognition has arrived. I hope you all are properly prepared to make that special someone feel all mushy inside. Remember that the right words can do that and they are free.

Something else that is free and sweet is a doughnut in the office on the 12th. My preference would be having you to enjoy it in the office with me, however, if you are in a hurry, it can be packaged to take with you. I know how busy your day can be.

While you are in the office for the sweet treat, you can also pick up a FREE canister of hand sanitizer foam. For you seniors that attended our luncheon, this is a larger version of what was in your goodie bag. Many of you expressed how much you liked it. I want to give a big thanks to Gene, a community resident, for this gift to you all.

Please stay warm and safe and try to be the reason someone smiles today.

- Tammey Thomas 704-825-2946



Super Bowl 2/7 at 6:30pm



A SWEET TREAT FOR YOU! Drop by the office for a doughnut on Friday, 2/12

> We "donut" know what we would do without you!





We had such a great response, so we decided to pick 3 winners!





community homeowner. Thanks Gene!







Helpful Numbers:

Belmont Police: 704-825-3792 Belmont Parks: 704-825-8191 Waste Pro: 704-839-7800 Animal Control: 704-866-3300

For Emergencies call 911

WASTE PRO

Removal Dates

Trash - February 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th Yard Waste - February 4th & 18th Next Bulk Pickup - TBD